
The following are pictures from the week ending in 10.29.21 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  The in-wall electrical installation has been approved and now wall-

board is starting to be installed.  The contractors focused more this week in the Student Government Room, especially 

around the area that will be the office.  Next week they will move over to the DEI Center side of the project.  Also the 

sound insulation installation for the wall between the new Student Government Room and the existing adjacent Data Pro-

cessing/Institutional Research Office will take place.  This is so that there will be a definite sound barrier between the two 

spaces for obvious noise control reasons.  Once the wallboard is complete in both spaces the contractors will begin the 

process of finishing it by taping and mudding the joints so that it can ultimately be painted as directed. 
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The top-right photo shows the north wall of the Student Gov-

ernment Room and the newly installed wallboard. 

The top-left photo is similar to the top-right photo as it shows 

the wallboard installed over the metal furring strips on the east 

wall that is shared with the DEI Center being constructed in the 

adjacent area. 

The bottom-left photo highlights the future office in the Student 

Government Room as it has now received its wallboard. 


